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The law abiding citizens that have went through back ground checks to obtain 

firearms legally are not the problem.  Furthermore, there has long been a system in 

place to only issue permits to those who hold a Concealed Carry Permit, that is for 

personal protection, to those who are law abiding, safe, and responsible.  This law 

merely would endanger the law abiding citizens.  No amount of laws will stop those 

who already break the law. 

 

Instead, why don't you focus on checking the permits or legality of who may be 

carrying?  If all good people carried protection, the rate of incidence would be 

drastically reduced. 

 

thank you for consideration. 

Eric Hill 


